
First Cascading Workshop on Competency-based Framework for 

Public Service Programme 

 

                            Participants with the Director, Royal Civil Service Commission 

The Royal Civil Service Commission has launched the 1st cascading workshop 

on “Competency-based Framework for Public Service Programme” on 15th April 2019. 30 

participants from across the civil service agencies will be attending the five days workshop.  

Five major occupations (Labour Officer, Civil Registration & Census Officer, Economic 

Development Officer, Livestock Officer and Staff Nurse) have been identified to be 

developed the frameworks through this workshop. 

Seven in-house Master Trainers who have undergone 25 days workshop on the competency-

based framework for public service programme facilitated by technical experts from 

Singapore Polytechnic (SPI) are facilitating the workshop. Temasek Foundation International 

(TFI) has funded the capacity building of the Master Trainers by SPI. 

A total of four rounds of cascading workshop will be conducted over the period of seven 

months from April 2019 wherein over 100 participants will be trained and competency-based 

framework for several critical major occupational group will be developed. 

 


